3106 N. Big Spring St. Ste. 100
Midland, TX 79705
Tel: (432) 685-9158

0CT 02 2007
OCD-ARTESIA

October 1, 2007

New Mexico OCD
1301 W. Grand Avenue
Artesia, NM 88210

RE:  Sandy Federal Well #3
Sandy Federal Well # 5
Sandy Federal Well #6 API 30-015-35538

To Whom It May Concern:

Bold Energy, LP would like to request to withdraw the approved APD for the following wells.
Sandy Federal #3, Sandy Federal #5, and Sandy Federal #6, which are located in sections 23 of
T23S, R30E. Bold Energy, LP has opted not to drill theses wells, and request this letter to be
accepted as a notice of withdraw of these approved APD’s.

Bold Energy, LP appreciates all the time and consideration that has gone into these projects.
If you have any questions, please contact me, as Bold’s Agent at (432)685-9158. Thank you.

Sincerely,
M@M@ CIZ }M

Heather Richardson

Regulatory Specialist

Gray Surface Specialties,

Agent for Bold Energy, LP
432-685-9158
heather@graysurfacespecialties.com




